
Regarding to the Grading of the Students’ Presentation 

 

As the result of the regular check-up regarding to my pregnancy, I was hospitalized from May 4th 

Tuesday. Due to this sudden change in the situation, I had to cancel the students’ presentation session on 

May 5th. I sincerely apologize for not being able to attend and discuss about your presentation which you 

spent time and effort. I will give the grades for the presentation by checking your presentation files you 

have sent me.  As I announced earlier, this grade consists of 10% of total grade. Please check the list of 

students who have sent me the presentation. If you have sent, but cannot find your name in the following 

list, please let me know. 

 

Murat Çalışkan 

Timuçin Özkaya + Duygu Yücedağ 

Ali Can Oymak + Emre Şahin 

Berkan Öztürk 

Pınar Çatalkaya + Hande Hökerek 

Ozan Özgür Doğru + Hilal  Başak Ceylan 

 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Shihomi Ara-Aksoy 

 

 


